Justine Louise Makin
St George's University Hospitals
Central Playroom
5<sup>th</sup> Floor Lanesborough Wing
Blackshaw Road
Tooting
London
SW170FX

04/01/18

Dear Peter, Claudia, Christian and friends,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your wonderful, generous and kind Christmas donation of Christmas presents to the Paediatric wards at Saint Georges Hospital in December 2017. Everyone absolutely loved your visit and Santa was amazing as always!

Your kind thoughts were much appreciated and really helped to make a difference to our patients. We would also like to thank you for all the help and contributions you make to our paediatric unit throughout the year, every year. The provision, activities, materials and equipment which you help to provide for us is vital to a child/young person's stay in hospital and really helps to give our patients a greater hospital experience!

Being in hospital is difficult at any time but especially hard over the Christmas period and your visit really put a smile on our patient's faces.

It really shows that you truly care about the community and we would like to thank you for your generosity and time. These visits also prove invaluable to the welfare and happiness of our patients!

We sincerely hope that everyone had a wonderful Christmas and we wish you all a Happy New year.

Thank you once again,

From all the patients and staff,

Yours, sincerely,

Justine Makin and all the staff and Patients at St George's Hospital

Justine Louise Makin

Lead Healthcare Play Specialist

Paediatrics

St Georges University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust